
 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

We have set up a Parent Portal on our website to give you 

the chance to share your thoughts, comments or concerns 

with us.  You can also use it if you need support – whether 

that is with food bags or health, parenting or housing we 

will do our best to support you or signpost you to 

someone who can. 

Go to our Parent Portal by clicking here or you can find it 

on our website st-georges.hull.sch.uk on the homepage or 

on the Parent Page. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHBnnmmNzviyxZU01dXO5c73TB8TOIGxRsAM1MRyDZWb15dQ/viewform
https://www.st-georges.hull.sch.uk/
https://www.st-georges.hull.sch.uk/parents-page

